
 

 

 

 

Ref: AIDC/CC/KP/1/         Date: 09.05.2018 

 
 

Notice for Cancellation of Request for Proposal 
 

Request for Proposal (no. AIDC/CC/KP/1/1997 dated 27/06/2017) 

regarding hiring of a Knowledge Partner for the Industries  & Commerce 

Department, Government of Assam  which was published in the 

newspapers on 30/06/2017 and uploaded on website 

www.industries.assam.gov.in, and www.aidcltd.com may be treated as 

cancelled as per the decision of the Industries and Commerce Department.  

 

The Competent Authority will upload the new Request for Proposal (RFP) 

at www.industries.assam.gov.in, www.aidcltd.com within a fortnight. 

Interested parties are advised to frequently visit the aforementioned 

websites for any further information in this regard.  

 

s/d 

Managing Director 


